
 

 
21st March 2025 

 
 

Daffodil Breakfast – Thursday 3rd April 2025; 9-10am in the school hall 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Following the success of our previous Daffodil Breakfast at EHA, we would like to celebrate the beginning 
of Spring again and hold our annual Daffodil Breakfast for all children in Year 1 and Year 2.  
This is a great opportunity for the children to come together and celebrate together, socialising at the 
breakfast table. During the breakfast the children will have a boiled egg, bread, jam, honey and squash 
which they will eat at tables decorated with daffodils. If your child has any food allergies, then please let 
the class teacher know and we will ensure that they have an alternative. 
  
The Daffodil Breakfast will take place on Thursday 3rd April 2025 and all of the children from Year 1 
and 2 are invited to take part. 
 
Your child will need to bring in a named egg cup into school on the day of the breakfast and we would 
be very grateful for any donations of daffodils from home too. 
 
We would be grateful if any parent/carers would be available at 8.30am on the 3rd of April to help us 
prepare and decorate the hall or at 9am to support during the breakfast. 
Please let the class teacher know if you are able to help. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Headteacher  

 
 


